
From: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 10:23 AM 
To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR; Claudia Guzman 
Subject: Re: Barb and Rons 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

I copied Claudia. Send it ti her and she will distribute it. 
 
Rob Hoverman 
Northern Midwest Regional Director 
414.630.0060 

 
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 11:20:16 AM 
To: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Barb and Rons  
  
Also, is there an email for Claudia? 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie Schultz 

Cell Phone: (920) 366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

 
  

From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 10:05 AM 
To: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Barb and Rons 
  
I see Glass Vault is still listed as the owner on Outagamie Land Records, and has the same PO box as 
Martino’s Management LLC you listed below. Should the letter be addressed to Glass Vault c/o Claudia 
Guzzman? 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
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Josie Schultz 

Cell Phone: (920) 366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

 
  

From: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 9:40 AM 
To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Re: Barb and Rons 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Just keep darcy.  
  
Rob Hoverman 
Northern Midwest Regional Director 
414.630.0060 

 
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 9:57:38 AM 
To: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Barb and Rons  
  
Hi Rob – Is this who should also be listed as the RP in BRRTS? 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie Schultz 

Cell Phone: (920) 366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

 
  

From: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 8:56 AM 
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To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Barb and Rons 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Send to  
  
Claudia Guzman 
  
Martino’s Management LLC 
PO Box 2327 
Indianapolis, IN 46206 
  
  
Rob Hoverman 
Northern Midwest Regional Director 
414.630.0060 
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